## nominet®

Steve Crocker
Chairman of the Board
ICANN
12025 Waterfront Dr, Ste 300
Los Angeles, CA
USA



Phone: 01865 332211 Fax: 01865 332288

Email: nominet@nominet.org.uk
Write to: Nominet UK, Minerva House,
Edmund Halley Road,
Oxford Science Park, Oxford, OX4 4DQ

Web: www.nominet.org.uk

4<sup>th</sup> March 2015

Dear Steve.

I wanted to thank you for taking the time to meet with me in Singapore, which I found to be very informative and a useful discussion.

Certainly this is a very important time for ICANN and my first meeting was heavily dominated by discussions with other ccTLDs about the way forward. This has helped me get a much better understanding about how Nominet can contribute most effectively to the discussions. The IANA transition is a real opportunity for the industry and for showing that the multi-stakeholder model can work, I am fully committed to trying to ensure that it is a success.

Nominet are keen to partner with ICANN where possible and would be happy to pick this up again with you or a member of your team when we meet again in Buenos Aires.

Yours sincerely

Russell Haworth

**Chief Executive Officer**